

Minutes of CLOK Committee meeting 28th May 2024 7:30pm Zoom

Apologies for absence

R Simpson, R Baker, K Barlow

Present

C Mackenzie, R Rigby, J Green, M Davis, P Archer, C Wright, J Trigg, D Murphy, R King,
A Cranke

1) Review minutes of April meeting

Actions arising

Inform C2G members of Maprun and it features **Who?**

St Aidens money outstanding? **M Davis** to check

Purchasing of tripods ongoing **P Archer**

2a) Previous events

Boltby had a long walk to starts, mainly due to white course planning requirements,
do we drop white course where the terrain does not offer good planning, agreed
Cowpen Bewley – C2G graduation, West Park went well

2b) Future Events

Summer series

Aislaby Moor – Flyer published

June social event all in hand, e mail to ask for volunteers, Maze 18:15 – 20:00,
awards 18:45, Pizza shed from 17:30

White rose – August events planned in place of White Rose

October Odyssey Controller to be found, Saturday all sorted

3) Treasurers Update

No major items to report

4) CDO

Separate report sent in

5) SDO

Report sent in

St Aidens following up on potential outstanding payment

6) AOB

Paul Thornton Junior award

Female = Rebecca Mayes

Male William Rowan

Joe Wright trophy – voted for Joan Selby

Contribution to Becca Mayes and Isla Simpson junior camps (normally 50% up to max of £300) **Agreed.**

£ YBT final - accom (Alan has reserved a bunkhouse) and travel. **Agreed** to cover bunkhouse and millage due to distance involved.

£ 100 each for mapping course. Up to 6 max. 4 minimum for course to proceed – **Agreed.**

Entries Scottish champs relays (£110). Simpson's and Downings mainly - **Agreed.**

If OF sponsored training Nov day in Lakes. Something for accommodation in YHA equiv - **Agreed**

Buy mini kites from Simpson's? **Agreed**

Inter clubs final accommodation in Lancashire - how much £/ head - **N/A day travel**

£50 high paradise cafe parking - August weekend plus family events. Free Training for all members – **Agreed.**

MLN event in south park. Wednesday July 17 th. Not extended until evening? - **Agreed**

C2G course feedback and review for 2025 timing and overlap with summer series Dennis Mapping - Aklam Hall / Outwood Academy and Aklam Avenue .

(would be good for Autumn / summer series).

Dates for Autumn series? Chris Wright to propose.

CSC 2025 - parking solved but busing along South Gate an issue as coaches can't pass each other. So slows down people transfer too much?

Trying another angle via Joan access onto ex Steel works.

event Officials still needed:

Controllers for Sunday of October Odyssey at Graystone Moor.

Controller for December Codbeck night event.

Organisers for Autumn series once dates set.

Various SI managers.

Potentially Sept BC urban event.

Mapping projects this year **J Green** to type up minutes of mapping meeting
Volunteer Numbers **C Mackenzie** to create list of all regular volunteers, **J Green** to
add ages to show average age of volunteers, identify risk areas.

Date of next meeting
25th June 7:30pm Zoom